February 5, 2018

The Marion township board of zoning appeals held its regularly scheduled meeting on February 5, 2018.

Members present for the meeting were Ted Babich, Tim Combs, Charles Dilsaver, and Cindy Rinker. Member Todd Hun was absent.

Chairman Rinker called the meeting to order by asking for the reading of the January meeting minutes. Ted Babich made a motion to accept the minutes as read, Tim Combs seconded the motion. The minutes were approved as read.

Chairman Rinker then asked for any old or new business. As there was not any other business to discuss, Ted Babich made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Charles Dilsaver seconded the motion. The next meeting is scheduled for March 5, 2018 at 7 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Sheryl Simmons Secretary

Cindy Rinker Chairman